
St. Charles Hospital Donation 

"Thanks to Max and Ben for all of our new music therapy equipment! Lee (Ilene) Morris, our music 

therapist, was so excited yesterday that she took the iPad home to start downloading songs and 

apps to use with the kids. Your gift was the focus of our monthly pediatric sterring committe meeting 

yesterday. The staff had many ideas on how your generosity can help the children on our inpatient 

wards. Thanks again!: 
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